
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 7:26 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-10-21 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0192 
 
-- Name -- 
Chuck Baresich 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
When making the upgrade include connections for customers in the area.  It is unfair that the gas 
pipelines run along and in front of our properties but we are told we cannot access them.  
 
-- Attachment -- 
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